From: Nick Jenkins <nick@smithjenkins.co.uk>

Sent: 03 January 2021 12:43

To: Planning; McClue, Jonathan

Subject: 330 Gray's Inn Road (ref. 2020/5593/P) - Letter of objection
Attachments: 030121 Letter to Camden.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning,

Please see the attached letter of representation to the above application.
This is sent on behalf of The Water Rats Public House.

Grateful if you could acknowledge receipt.

Thank you.
Nick.

Nick Jenkins MRICS
Director
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b a: Smith Jenkins Ltd, 1st Floor, 1 Canon Harnett Court,
Wolverton Mill, Milton Keynes, MK12 5NF

Smith Jenkins Ltd is a registered company (No. 8129229). Registered address: 30A High Street, Stony Stratford, Milton Keynes MK11 1AF

This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.

Accordingly, any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons

or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.



